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The following brands of men’s woolen 

suits may contain large amounts of 

linen in their inner linings. 

 

 

 

Shatnez testing is mandatory to 

determine the status of each suit. 

 

Testing should be done at qualified 

laboratories only. 

 

For questions or for more information please call 

1-877-4-SHATNEZ. 

 


